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June 6, 2022

Maggie Hanna, Senior Campaign Fnance Analyst
Federal Election Commission
Washington, DC  2020463

Dear Ms. Hanna:

This is in response to your letter of May 23, 2022, regarding an increase in receipts which were reported on the Amended
Year-End Report (7/1/21-12/31/21).

Because of staff turnover and Covid-related staff shortages, there were contribution receipts and payroll deduction
receipts which were not reported to our compliance person and, thus, did not get reported on the original Year-End
Report.

As soon as these omissions were discovered, we filed the necessary amended reports.  We have taken steps to ensure that
these kinds of omissions do not occur again.  If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Andrew Halataei, Treasurer
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